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11th January 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

I am sure that you are all aware that we had an Ofsted inspection last term, and we are 

absolutely thrilled with the stunning final report which we received yesterday.  In the report 

you will read that this is one Ofsted’s recently introduced ungraded inspections.   

 

I can genuinely say it is an absolute privilege to work at Bourne Elsea Park and to be part of the 

amazing Abbey Academies Trust team.  The most impressive aspect of the Ofsted report is 

that it clearly acknowledges and celebrates how special our children are, how much they love 

learning, feel safe and how well they do.  They are truly awesome! 

 

We have attahced a full copy of the Ofsted report with this letter, and it will be published on 

the Ofsted website www.ofsted.gov.uk in the next day or so. 

 

Our school definitely has the ‘wow factor’ and we will continue with enthusiasm and energy to 

ensure all our children are motivated to achieve their personal greatness and be the best that 

they can!  I’m sure you are as proud of your children and school as we are. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs S Moore 

Executive Headteacher 

http://www.ofsted.gov.uk/

